Welcome to First Grade

Welcome to First Grade. I am so excited for this school year. I can’t wait to be your child’s teacher. In our classroom learning will be fun, engaging, and hands-on. My goal is for our classroom to feel like a family and to be a family. School should be a place in which all students can and should be able to learn and feel safe. 
The first few weeks of school will consist of learning and modeling our classroom rules and procedures. The students will be able to build a classroom community in which everyone has a voice, are prepared to learn, and are responsible. Students will work in whole group, small group, and independently in daily activities pertaining to the instructional materials being introduced. Each day we will also discuss feelings, being kind, being respectful, being positive, and being prepared. This year we will SOAR! 
	Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns. I am available via email or phone. Both methods have been provided on the Meet the Teacher letter. I will also be communicating via Classdojo as well. 
	I can’t wait to get to know your child and work with you in collaboration to ensure that your child has the best year!

Sincerely,
Ms. Tankersley
